Mrs. Erdelac’s Super Second Graders

9-22-15
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	Hello Parents,

This week, instead of reading a new Journeys story, we will be working on our Apple Unit of Study.  As we celebrate Johnny Appleseed’s birthday, we will be practicing our 2nd grade Language Arts, Math, and Science skills with apple activities.

Your child should have come home with a letter yesterday regarding making homemade applesauce this Friday!
	Language Arts

Ending Punctuation

Informational Text

Rhyming Words

Nouns vs. Verbs

Contractions

Making Questions and Statements

Short and Long vowels

Apple Poetry

No Spelling Test this Friday!
	Math 

Telling Time

Story Problems

Addition Facts

Doubles Facts

+9 Facts



	
	
	Apple Science
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We will learn the important parts of an apple
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Due this Friday, Sept. 25th:

>School Messaging System Consent Form 

>Challenger Study Trip permission slip and $15

>One peeled apple, cut into small pieces, placed in a baggy
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	As your child is now bringing home graded tests, please note that if his/her test is stamped “Please Sign and Return”, this is because the percentage/grade is lower than 70%/C-. I am requesting that all errors (even with tests scored 70% and above) be reviewed with your child. I tell the students that we can’t learn from our mistakes if we don’t understand the correct answer.
	Progress Reports…

come home this Friday! If you have any questions, please send me a note or email me. If you would like to meet with me, I would be more than happy to set up a conference with you as well.  If you have been unable to look up your child’s grades on Skyward, let me know and I will contact our tech support for you. It’s important for you to discuss grades with your child. Celebrate their success. Create a plan for how grades can be improved upon.

	
	Too Much Talking!!!

     We continue to have problems with too much talking in our classroom which has unfortunate consequences such as not getting everything done we had planned for the day, losing afternoon recess, and disturbing classmates who are trying to concentrate. 
	

	Thanks for all that you do parents and have a great week!

Mrs. Erdelac
	
	


